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Roberta DiMezza

From: Anthony & Gabrielle DeFusco <2006ag@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2024 8:25 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Please vote in favor of H-8095

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

We are contacting you as concerned citizens of Rhode Island. Please vote in favor of H-8095, which will increase the 
fines for violations of the care of dogs. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony DeFusco 


